With John's passing, we needed to replace him as Secretary Holly volunteered to be Secretary January 24th minutes

We discussed possible new people to join the board.

Board members will contact people who may be interested.

Board agreed to donate donations from John's memorial to the trail sign project by the Forest Service. Gary will e-mail board members for a vote on any additional to donate from the WG.

Holly will submit the article Bob Saint provided to the newspaper. She will include an article the Newsletter regarding the donations..

Gary will contact a possible leader for the maintenance projects.

Beth will be the leader for Junco cabin hosting. Since there is planned work on the Junco cabin we may need members to volunteer for various projects there.

Holly will ask e-mail Al to ask for volunteers to be mentors for new members on the web page.

There was discussion about whether we do Train Ambassador or Orientation Hikes. We tabled the discussion until we can discuss with Andy what type of training he and Erica from HTA will be doing.

Ambassador = experienced person in the group.

Discussion as to how members should sign up for hosting, hiking and maintenance.

These signups can all be done on the GCWG web page. Coordinating these with HTA will need to be addressed.

The Picnic will be August 11th - Plan to have Wilderness Ranger Ralph Swain as a guest speaker. It will be dedicated to John. Andy will be the lead for this.

The next board meeting is scheduled for April 7th.

Spring Meeting is April 28th -